
Dear Walpole ZBA, 

I’m writing regarding the Dupee Street 40B Development. We live at an abutting property next to this 

development. 

Similar to the other residents affected by this development, we have significant concerns regarding how 

this project will affect my family and my property. We would like the opportunity to voice these 

concerns at an in-person hearing. With COVID-19 stay-at-home orders, I understand that all hearings 

have been done over Zoom. However, given the significant impact to the abutters of this proposed 

development, I am writing to request that the ZBA wait until the public is able to meet in person and we 

have the ability to effectively voice our collective concerns. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Houle Family 


